
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2nd September 2022 
 
Summer Reading Challenge 
 
Have you earned your £5 book token yet?  
 
It would be lovely to see some of your children tomorrow at the Minchinhampton Community Library if any of 
them are in the mood for a chat about reading! We'd love to hear all about what they've been reading over the 
summer and find out how they are getting on with the Summer Reading Challenge.  
 
Still a few weeks to go before the challenge finishes so you could bring them along if they would benefit from 
an encouraging boost!  
 
We'll be there from just after 11am until 12.00... with biscuits!  
 
Ms McCarron and Mrs Dawks 

 


